
 
VILLE DE DOLLARD-DES-ORMEAUX 

 

   

 

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

TO THOSE PERSONS INTERESTED IN A BY-LAW TO FURTHER AMEND BY-LAW R-2007-023  

CONCERNING MAINTENANCE AND PROTECTION OF TREES 

(Draft By-law R-2022-023-14) 

 
PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING – MAY 10, 2022, AT 7:25 p.m. 

 
 
NOTICE is given of the following: 
 
1. At a meeting held on April 12, 2022, the Municipal Council adopted draft By-law R-2022-023-14 

entitled “By-law to further amend By-law R-2007-023 concerning maintenance and 
protection of trees in order to remove the $500 deposit and to amend the penalties for 
felling a tree located on private property”. 
 

2. A public consultation meeting will be held on May 10, 2022, at 7:25 p.m., in the Council Room of 
Dollard-des-Ormeaux, located at 12001 De Salaberry Boulevard. During this meeting, the Mayor 
will explain the said draft by-law and the consequences of its adoption and will hear the persons 
and bodies wishing to be heard. 
 

3. This draft by-law R-2022-023-14 affects the whole City territory. 
 

4. The said draft by-law is available for consultation on the City’s website and at the office of the City 
Clerk, 12001 De Salaberry Boulevard, Dollard-des-Ormeaux, during office hours, from Monday 
to Friday. 

 
GIVEN at Dollard-des-Ormeaux, Québec, this April 29, 2022.  

 

SOPHIE VALOIS, City Clerk 


